Approved
                                                        Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes
June 27, 2022



7:00 PM Meeting called to order by Selectboard Chairman John Quinlan. Also in attendance was Selectman Jack Esposito and minute taker, Joan Cleary.

Quinlan led the meeting in the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Chief Jay Wilson came in to discuss the MACC Base surplus. He recommends that we hold back $13,463.30 for the materials needed for the future cell tower. The Board agreed.

The Board reviewed the minutes of June 21, 2022. Esposito motioned to accept the minutes of 6/21/22 as written seconded by Quinlan. All in favor. The Board reviewed and signed the manifest and checks.

Quinlan updated the Board on the status of Strategic Advisory Committee. We are close to having a full committee of seven people. We will wait until Brown is back on July 11th and then have discussion on appointing people to the Strategic Advisory Committee. Quinlan is hoping they can start with a meeting by July 20th.

The Board discussed the town center parcel. Quinlan wants to start having quarterly meetings with the Library Trustees, Cemetery Trustees and Conservation Commission so as to come up with a comprehensive plan on how we are going to develop it. The Cemetery has to start putting their plan together as they want to start construction up there within the next five years. We are getting close on the library as well. The Conservation Commission still needs to work on finishing off what they are doing at the pond area. Cleary will check to see if the Trustees for the Library and Cemetery as well as the Conservation Commission and Ben Crosby, DPW Director are available for the July 25th Selectmen’s meeting.

The Board discussed the migration of the town email starting on July 8th and the website training scheduled for July 14th. 

7:40 PM Esposito motioned to go into non-public session.
7:55 PM Esposito motioned to come out of non-public session.

8:00 PM As there was no further business before the Board, Esposito motioned seconded by Quinlan to adjourn.

Respectfully submitted,
Joan Cleary

